Carly Beck

From: Smith, Robert <RSmith3@jmt.com>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:18 AM

To: Heather.Allamon@epa.ohio.gov

Cc: McClellan, Randy; Carly Beck; Gilson, Kristine (MARAD)

Subject: FW: Port of Cleveland Dock 26W Project on Lake Erie shoreline, City of Cleveland, Cuyahoga County

Good morning Heather. Here is the coordination letter received from USFWS. Comments from ODNR are still pending.

Thank you and have a good day.

Johnson, Mirmiran & Thompson, Inc.
An Employee Owned Company

Robert A. Smith
Environmental Scientist

P. (614) 942-3672
M. (740) 334-3797

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure
under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete it from your system.

Thank You.

From: Ohio, FW3 <ohio@fws.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:07 PM

To: Smith, Robert <RSmith3@jmt.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Port of Cleveland Dock 26W Project on Lake Erie shoreline, City of Cleveland, Cuyahoga County

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
1.8, Fish and Wildlife Service
Ecological Services Office
4525 Morse Road, Suite 104
Columbus, Ohio 43230
(614) 416-8993 / Fax (614) 416-8994

TAILS# 03E15000-2020-TA-2463
Dear Mr. Smith,

We have received your recent correspondence requesting information about the subject proposal. There are no
Federal wilderness areas, wildlife refuges or designated critical habitat within the vicinity of the project area.



FEDERALLY LISTED, PROPOSED, AND CANDIDATE SPECIES COMMENTS: Due to the project, type,
size, and location, we do not anticipate adverse effects to federally endangered, threatened, proposed, or
candidate species. Should the project design change, or during the term of this action, additional information on
listed or proposed species or their critical habitat become available, or if new information reveals effects of the
action that were not previously considered, consultation with the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service should be
initiated to assess any potential impacts.

If you have questions, or if we can be of further assistance in this matter, please contact our office at (614) 416-

8993 or ohio@fws.gov.

Sincerely,

Patrice Ashfield
Ohio Field Office Supervisor



